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Over 100 R&D and innovation managers, product developers, researchers and students
gathered to share knowledge

EDANA is pleased to announce that once again the Nonwovens Innovation Academy (NIA),
held from 25  - 26  October at STFI – Sächsisches Textil Forschungs Institut- in Chemnitz,
Germany, delivered on its promise to help connect the industry and the nonwovens centres
of excellence, from Europe to the Middle East, India and North America.

Over 100 R&D and innovation managers, product developers, researchers and students, all
part of the broader nonwovens community, gathered to share knowledge and seek
inspiration to contribute to the effort of the nonwovens industry in creating new solutions
and improving current applications.
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